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January 4, 1996

Mr. Robert L. Baer,' Chief
Office of Nuclear Material
Safety and Safeguard j
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission |

Washington, D.C. 20555 j

Dear Mr. Bauer:

QUALITY ASSURANCE PROGRAM |

Attached is our Quality Assurance Program and originaization chart as
required by 10 CFR Part 71 for your review and approval, along with our
application fee of $320.

We request that we be registered as a user of the listed Type B
packaging:

1. Model 660B USA /9033/B(U)
2. Model 6717-8 USA /6717/B(U)
3. Model 650 USA /9032/B(U)

Please expedite your approval of our program. We have discontinued
radiography and have an urgent need to resume those activities.
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Ifyouhaveanyquestionbs
lease' contact me.

lA L 1. e
William S. Roe
Quality Inspection Services Manager
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